Denial of Service: Home Owner Changes to Grading

Dear <Home Owner>:

In response to your report of drainage concerns in your side yard, we reviewed the grading certificate for your property and had the surveyors recheck the grades. You will find copies of both readings <attached or enclosed>.

This review shows that the drainage swale on the east side of your home has been changed significantly. Often this type of alteration results from spreading the soil from holes dug for shrubs or trees over adjacent areas. This situation may be what occurred to change the drainage in your yard.

Two choices are available to you to restore proper drainage. One is to re-create the original swale. The second is to install a French drain. Please refer to page <page number> of your [Builder] Home Owner Guide for detailed information.

Either action would be your responsibility. You may have recourse with the landscaping company that did this work.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Warranty Service Manager

[Builder] 











































